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NEW ON-RAMP SCHEDULED TO OPEN AS SOON AS THE MORNING OF JANUARY 7

EASTBOUND I-4 ON-RAMP FROM AMELIA STREET 
MOVING TO RIGHT LANE OF GARLAND AVENUE

Access to a new eastbound Interstate 4 (I-4) on-ramp from Amelia Street is from the right lane of Garland Avenue. The existing eastbound I-4 on-ramp from 
the left lane of Garland Avenue closes. The new ramp will take motorists over Lake Ivanhoe via the temporary ramp system adjacent to the I-4 mainline 
before joining eastbound I-4 just beyond Princeton Street. 
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Ramp shift subject to change. Construction progress, roadway conditions and 
weather may require schedule adjustments.

Please check i4ultimate.com/alertsmap for the most up-to-date information.

http://i4ultimate.com/alertsmap

